
 
 

 
 

   
  

 
 
 
 

 

 

 Rake C E Primary School 
London Road 

Rake, Hampshire 
GU33 7JH 

01730 892 126 
office@rake.w-sussex.sch.uk 

Compton & Up Marden C E Primary School 
School Lane 

Compton, Chichester 
PO18 9EZ 

02392 631 900 
office@cuprimary.school 

Rogate C E Primary School 
School Lane 

Rogate, Petersfield 
GU31 5HH 

01730 821 329 
office@rogate.w-sussex.sch.uk 

Executive Headteacher – David Bertwistle 
head@dvsf.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Compton and Up Marden CE Primary School 

Learning Support Assistant/Midday Meals Supervisor required from September 2024 

We are looking to recruit a Learning Support Assistant/Midday Meals Supervisor to deliver focused interventions and 
give general class support within our school.   

We are seeking a highly motivated, flexible and enthusiastic person to join our  
happy and committed team. 

 

Working 12 hours per week (LSA), 1 hour per week (Midday Meals Supervisor) – 2 days per week 
Salary payable at Grade 3 (LSA) / Grade 2 (Midday Meals Supervisor) (pro rata, term time only) 

The person appointed will: 

 Be a positive, reliable team member with excellent interpersonal skills 
 Be able to motivate children and help them achieve their potential 
 Have good personal literacy and numeracy skills 
 Support the school’s strong caring ethos 

 
We can offer you: 

 A well maintained small village school in an idyllic rural setting  
 A fantastic and supportive staff team 
 Good professional development 
 Supportive parents and Governors 
 Brilliant children 
 The opportunity to have fun! 

 
Further details and application form can be obtained from the Executive Headteacher:  

dbertwistle@dvsf.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 

Visits to the school are highly recommended. 

Closing date:  Wednesday 4th September, 2024 
Please note - we do reserve the right to withdraw this advert earlier, should we receive enough interest in this role. 
Interview date: Tuesday 10th September, 2024 
 

Compton and Up Marden CE Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, and 
expects all its staff and volunteers to share this commitment  


